

## **VIRGIN AUSTRALIA UPDATE**

**14 OCTOBER 2020** 

## **EA TALKS SUSPENDED** PENDING CLARIFICATION

Talks have been suspended in all enterprise agreement negotiations today. Delegates took this measured step pending clarification from Bain Capital after media reported that Virgin CEO Paul Scurrah has been sacked and that the private equity firm is planning to renege on commitments made prior to the sale of Virgin.

Delegates took the decision as meetings on ground operations negotiations were due to take place.

The TWU has written to Bain Capital asking for clarification on Paul Scurrah's position and commitments.

The TWU has also written to the Federal Government asking it to intervene and to make any further money to Virgin conditional on assurances about Virgin's future direction.

Click here to read these letters

## **NEXT STEPS**

We will await a response from Bain and delegates will continue to meet to plan the next steps. There will be further updates in the coming days.

TOGETHER, WE ARE STRONGER. JOIN NOW FOR A BETTER FUTURE.

www.twunsw.org.au/join



twunsw.org.au



facebook.com/TWUNSW twitter.com/TWUNSW

Authorised by Richard Olsen, State Secretary, Transport Workers' Union of NSW, 22 John Hines Avenue, Minchinbury NSW 2770 p: 1800 729 909 e: info@twunsw.org.au

